
 

 
 
Scott Dupree, Executive Director of the Greater Raleigh Sports Alliance, on today’s ACC 
announcement: 
 
“For the sports event industry in North Carolina, this week has been unprecedented and 
historically bad, probably the worst ever in terms of lost business and damage to our brand. 
Once the NCAA made its announcement on Monday, this ACC decision was inevitable. 
Looking ahead, I am very concerned about other sports organizations that may be next in 
line.” 
 


